
NOTICE 

CrossPal will reopen from Sep.17th. 

To reduce the spread of COVID-19, for now 

Please do not eat or 

drink in shared spaces. 
(drinking a little is okay) 

To prevent groups of people, tables 

have been removed temporarily. 
 



Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

CrossPal Niigata 


